
Appendix 5 – part 4 
 

Proposed revised Strategic Vision – Norfolk Fire and Rescue Service 
 
 
In 2020, Norfolk Fire and Rescue Service will be at the heart of community protection for 
Norfolk. 
 
Its focus will be on saving lives, protecting property and the environment and 
safeguarding the local economy. Norfolk Fire and Rescue Service will deliver an all 
hazard emergency response service as well as providing public safety education to 
prevent emergencies and legal enforcement to reduce community risks. 
 
We will collaborate with other emergency services and partners to find better ways to 
keep Norfolk safe.  We will play a leading role in the multi-agency management of 
emergency incidents.  Operational delivery will be joined up seamlessly with the partners 
we work with on the ground. 
 
Our contribution to sustainable economic development and the health and well-being of 
Norfolk will be recognised and valued. 
 
Our people will be respected as professional, able to operate independently, 
competently, and flexibly to deliver the right result, in the right place, at the right time, 
every time. 
 
We will be trusted by the people of Norfolk to be there when they need us and to deliver 
for them. 
 


